
From: Denise O'Connor   
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 11:23 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: GRIDS/MCR plan 
 
I am writing in support of freezing our urban boundary. As has been identified,  there is sufficient space 
within the current boundary to meet the growth targets, which is better for both the city’s bottom line 
and as a measure to mitigate climate change 
 
 Sincerely  
Denise O’Connor 
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